
                
Minutes of the Meeting 

9 Nov 2017 
William Hightower Sons of the American Revolution 

 
 

President Stuart Hoyt called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM and 
welcomed the guests that we had for the evening. 
 
Invocation was provided by Compatriot Don Chandler. 
 
Pledges to the U. S., Texas, and SAR flags were given. 
 
President Hoyt open with a short review of the Battle of White Plains. 
 
 
Old Business:  
 
Secretary Minutes: The minutes from the 12 Oct. 17 meeting were 
approved by acclamation.  
 
Treasurer Report: Operating Account has $4,294.83 and the Scholarship 
account has $2,075.62. 
 Motion to accept the report was made by Compatriot Polk and 
Seconded by Compatriot Colantoni.  Reported accepted by a vote of 
“ayes.” 
 
Registrar Report: 8 new are at state, 9 applications are in process and 4 
supplement applications, are waiting for approval.  If anyone is 
interested to being the assistant Registrar to help Compatriot Pryor, 
please let Pres. Hoyt know.  
 
Historian Report: Pres. Hoyt states the chapter is still in search of a 
person to be the Historian.  If chapter compatriot would like to other 
information/article to the Newsletter, please let Pres. Hoyt know. 
 



Pres, Hoyt asked that if Committee chairs are paying for anything out of 
their own pockets for the Chapter (certificates, medals, etc.) to please 
tell the Treasurer Stan Trull. 
 
ROTC Committee: Committee Chair, Compatriot Tom Jones, stated the 
chapter is supporting 13 ROTC programs, two colleges and eleven high 
schools and he requires a coordinator for Canyon Lake High School. 
Please let Compatriot Jones if interested. 
 
Presentation: Public Service Awards 
 
Law Enforcement Medal, 

-David Schoeder, New Braunfels Police Department  
Life Saving Medal, 

-Sam Ramirez, New Braunfels Police Department  
Emergency Medical Service Medal, 
 -David Richards, Canyon Lake Emergency Medical Services 
Fire Fighter Medal, 
 -Tallen Swansy, Canyon Lake Fire Department 
-Liberty Medal for recruiting of Ten Members, 
 -Doctor Patrick Hollis 
 
Inductions: 
 Dana Gunter  
 
New Business:  
 
Pres. Hoyt also covered: 

1. The next Executive Board Meeting will be 2 Dec at Pres. Hoyt’s 
home. 

2. If chapter members planning on working with youth, please 
take the Voluntary Youth Protection Training on the Boys 
Scouts website. 

3. The chapter’s newsletter was out.  
4. He would also like a personal bio on each chapter member. 
5. Veterans would have not received their SAR Service Medal to 

give a copy of their DD Form 214 to Secretary Blauvelt. 
6. If you visit a Veteran, please provide that information so the 

chapter can apply for the John Stark award. 



7. The chapter is still looking for a representative for the SAR 
History Teacher award. 

8. Flag Recognition program, tell Pres. Hoyt if you know of 
worthy recipients.  

9. There will be no SAR/DAR Christmas Party this year. 
10. The chapter will be the host for the 2018 Fall BOM. Need to 

start setting up a team to organize and coordinate the event. 
11. We need to recruit at least six members per year to keep 

chapter alive. 
 
Guest Speaker: None 
 
 
Next Meeting is scheduled for the evening of 14 Dec 2017 at the same 
venue. 
 
Benediction was given by Don Chandler. 
 
Recessional was led by President Stuart Hoyt 
 
Adjournment was at 7:46 PM 
Members Present, 14 (3 in Uniform) 
Guests Present, 10 
Total Attendance, 24 


